
 

  

Year 1 Class Newsletter. Summer Term 2021 

Summer Term Topics 
 

This term our learning is focussed around the books ‘The Lighthouse 
Keeper’s Lunch’ and stories from Katie Morag.  
In science we will be growing plants, with a focus on healthy eating, and 
learning about the conditions needed for growth. 
In DT and art we will be creating models and paintings with a seaside 
theme – I wonder if you can guess what the Pringles tubes are for ? 
Our history and geography work will also be based on the seaside – 
looking at features of the coast and the history of seaside holidays. 
We are so lucky to live so close to the coast and this term’s topics 
should give the children plenty opportunity to share their learning 
when out and about this summer. 

  

Homework. 

Reading -  We expect children to read with an adult EVERY day and bring 

their book to school EVERY day. We will be focusing more on the 

understanding of what has been read this term and further guidance for this 

will be attached to the yellow reading diary soon.   

Please sign the reading diary when your have read with your child. 

Books will be changed, if needed, on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 

now on.  

Weekly Readers will have their books and games changed on a Monday.  

Spelling – Spelling lists have been sent home for this half term please 

practise as often as you can using the strategies suggested on Google 

Classroom. 
Online – Google Classroom is still available to use to share messages, 

photos and resources so keep an eye out for new posts. 

Weekly homework continues to be set on Purple Mash on a Thursday.  

New Mathletics activities are set on a Friday and can be competed any time.  

Bug Club reading should be completed regularly. 
 

 

Welcome back (again) ! 
Fingers crossed for a clear run through to the Summer holidays. Once again the children have returned to school 
well and have settled in to the daily routine. We are enjoying the better weather and being able to play on the big 
field. Long may it last !  Many thanks for your continued support. Mrs Wilkinson and Mrs Smith. 
 

PE 

      MONDAY AND THURSDAY STARTING WB. 19.04.21 

Please, please, please put names in PE kit !       Thanks ! 
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